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I wrote postcards and made phone calls alongside my granddaughter when she was 

12, She was the youngest person going door to door with the petition for Ballot 

Measure 114 and was in the front row presenting the petitions to the State Capitol. At 

13 years old, she did a presentation to the PPS School Board on gun safety affecting 

schools, students, and education. I wish that her level of commitment was nationwide 

and all ages... our country and citizens would be a lot safer!!!!! 

There are too many guns, too little regulation, and not enough law enforcement staff. 

Military grade weapons don't belong outside of the military, along with large capacity 

magazines. 


